SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF BIURRMA
MINISTRY OF FOREICN AFFAIRS

RaNCOON

| ., September 1985.
Dear Sir,

I have the pleasure to refer to your letter dated
2nd August 1985 addressed to His Excellency the President
U San Yu.

Pursuant to instructions, may 1 inform you that
though we have no precedence, nor is 1t our practise, to
endorse any International Press Conference, the laudable
aim of the "International Press Conference for Religious
Peace" elicits an opportunity to convey to you our sincere

best wishes for every success 1in your noble endeavour.

I thank yvou sincerely for the trouvle you have
taken to send the letter, and for the interesting information

contained therein.

With best regards, 1 remain,

Yours Trulys

( Nyi Nyi Than )

Principal Officer, Minister's 0Office

Mr. Ajata N. Sharma,

President,

International Press (Conference for Religious Peace,



